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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the 2019 annual report for the year ended 31 December 2018 (“2019 
Annual Report”) of World-Link Logistics (Asia) Holding Limited (the “Company”) published 

on the websites of the Company and the Hong Kong Exchange and Clearing Limited on 29 

April 2019. Unless otherwise stated, terms used in this clarification announcement shall have 

the same meanings as those defined in the 2019 Annual Report.

The Company would like to clarify that the date of the Independent Auditor’s Report on page 

37 of the 2019 Annual Report was inadvertently omitted and should be 25 March 2019.

Save for the above, there is no change to the other information disclosed in the 2019 Annual 

Report.
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